
Hello,

Arkansas Blue Cross and Blue Shield Dental continually works on improving the quality and efficiency of 
services to our members and enhancing the network management experience for our participating dentists. As 

part of this effort, we will be offering an Arkansas Blue Medicare Advantage Network beginning Jan. 1, 2022. 
Your current participation with Medicare Advantage will no longer be included in the PPO network. 

Providers affiliated with the PPO network will be automatically enrolled in the Arkansas Blue Medicare 

Advantage Network effective Jan. 1, 2022. 

The Medicare Advantage fee schedules will be available on our website in October 2021 and will 
correspond to the 2022 PPO fee schedules. You may verify providers affiliated with your practice on our 
online provider directory. Please reach out to the Dental Provider Relations team to update the participation 
status of any existing providers or to add new provider(s) to your roster. 

A signature is not required to accept this change. If you wish to exclude any of your current network providers, 
you will need to submit a written request notifying us of any change within 60 days. We must be in receipt of 

any change requests by Dec. 1, 2021. 

You may mail, email, or fax the request to:

Mailing address:

Dental Provider Relations
P.O. Box 1650
Little Rock, AR 72203

Email: dentalproviderrelations@usablelife.com 

Fax: 501-208-8302

If you have any questions concerning the Arkansas Blue Medicare Advantage Network, please contact your 
Dental Network Manager.

Sincerely,

Dental Provider Relations Team

Phone: 501-859-0891  |  Fax: 501-208-8302
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